
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

Monday 9th June 2025 
 

Zen Sensory trip - Resourced Provision (Elm and Acorns) 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our multi-sensory offer within the Resourced Provision, we are excited to share with you 
that we will be visiting Zen Sensory on Monday 7th July 2025. 
 
ZEN Sensory is an award winning Sensory and Wellness Centre on the outskirts of Harrogate 
overlooking the stunning Yorkshire countryside. They offer sensory therapy across four deluxe 
rooms which will provide an opportunity for our pupils to explore a multi-sensory environment and 
lead aspects of their play independently.  
 
Alongside all the fantastic sensory experiences, it also provides an opportunity for our pupils to 
explore the world around them, practice transitional skills and further embed social skills in the 
wider community. 
 
Your child is required to arrive at school at the normal time of 8:30am. We will be leaving school 
after registration and will return around 12:00 pm. Your child will eat their lunch back at school so 
please make usual arrangements. You will collect your child at 3:00pm as normal. 
 
We will be travelling in the school minibus and children should wear their school uniform. Please 
make sure your child brings appropriate outdoor clothing and is wearing suitable footwear as 
some of the experiences are outdoors. 
 
There will be a cost of £5.50 per child and this is payable via Parent Pay. If we do not receive 
enough payments, the trip will be cancelled. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Miss Appleton and Miss Light 
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